
Autumn/Fall temperatures will be here soon! 
With the cooler weather approaching, please 
remember to bring jackets and pants to wear 
under dresses/skirts. 
Roper is out the 11th, 14th and 15th this month 
for fall break.  
Children may bring costumes and treats for 
Halloween on Tuesday the 31st. Please bring the 
costume in a bag labeled with your child’s 
name, we will put costumes on after snack time 
and walk around to the other classes and trick-
or-treat. 
I would also like to remind parents to take 
home blankets each week so they get washed, 
this helps prevent illness in the center. Also, a 
reminder to please have a blanket and 
pillow that can fit in the large bag that we 
provide, this helps prevent the spread 
of lice if we happen to get it in the 
center 
The days we will be closed for the upcoming 
holidays will be as follows: 
 Thanksgiving  Nov 28th & 29th  
 Christmas  Dec 24th & 25th   
 New Year’s  Jan 1st   
Wishing everyone a safe and fun Halloween!! 

Jamie  

 

Hello Baby Bees Families! 
Happy October! This month we will try to get 
outside as much as we can before it starts get 
too cold. If you don't already have  
a jacket here would you please bring one for 
your child. Thank you! We do like to go for 
walks in the morning while it is still cool. 
We will also continue to try to include our littles 
in our art and sensory. Last month we 
welcomed our new friend Kiyan he is 6 months  
 

 
 
 
 
old and we are excited to be a part of his world 
as well as watching him grow! Happy Halloween  
on the 31st if you would like for your baby to 
dress up in a costume the 31st we would love to 
take a group picture of all the cuties! 
We wish Magnus a very Happy 1st birthday on 
the 9th! 

  Eryn and Cheyenne 

 

We are so excited for October!! With the cooler 
weather in the mornings please make sure your 
child has a jacket (we love being outside). The 
turtles will be working on putting on their own 
coats by using the flip trick and we will start 

practicing zipping our coats up! The turtles will 
also learn  
about all things fall; the changing of 
season, leaves, pumpkins, scarecrows, and 

Halloween! We will be trick or treating at the 
center on the 31st; the kids can bring their 
costumes and change after snack. We will still 
be focusing on our class room expectations, 
working together, open hand sharing and will 
also focus on meal time expectations. We will 
be practicing serving our food, keeping our belly 
to the table, and having good manners (saying 
please/thank you, using spoons, cleaning up 
after). Happy 2nd birthday to Carly on the 9th! 

  Amanda and Myka 

 

My favorite month is finally here. October is so 

full of things I could teach on. In October I’m 

use to teaching outdoors in a Nature classroom. 

The Growing up wild curriculum helps us learn 

about spiders and the type of webs they make. 

Nocturnal animals are a fun one to learn about  

 



 

 

Owls and Bats. We explore leaves, crab apples, 

pine cones, acorns, dissect pumpkins, field 

corn and the farm. 
October 6 - 12 is fire prevention week. We will 

be going through “Play safe! Be safe!”  A 

multimedia fire safety education program 

especially for children.  Sponsored by Bic 

Corporation. There are 4 lessons that your child 

can earn certificates from. Look for the family 

letters I will send when we start a new lesson. I 

still need a few parents to let me know what 

phone number you would like your child to 

learn in case of an emergency. 

While we are having so much fun with this. Your 

child will be learning to recognize sight words, 

colors, counting, games, and nature. They have 

the opportunity to learn more about the 5 

senses.  

If anyone is able to donate 8 small pumpkins for 

our science lesson, we will be so grateful. 

We will have our Halloween Party on the 31st 

after snack time! We will dress in our costumes 

and trick-or-treat around to the other rooms. 

We are wishing Bryton a very Happy 3rd 

Birthday on the 23rd! 

Your Junior Jellyfish Teacher, 

Mrs. Lori Fielder 

 

Hello Snail Families! Happy Fall! I am very 
excited for the cooler weather and all the 
upcoming holidays! Last month we learned 
about space and birds. We also established 
some very good routines in our classroom and 
have become more and more comfortable with 
our rules and schedule. This month we will 
learn about all things fall! We will also start our 
five senses unit which will take us into next  
 
 

 
 
month too. As the temperature drops 
remember to bring your child with the  
appropriate outwear for recess. This is also a 
good time to check your kiddos cubby for spare 

clothes and switch out shorts for pants! We  
don’t have any birthdays this month but we will 
be celebrating Halloween with a center Trick-or-
Treat! 

  Laura and Emma 

 

Welcome to fall! We will continue to have 30 
minutes of homework time after snack except 
for on Friday. Your child/ren can bring 
something from home on Fridays to play with. 
This includes electronics if the games being 
played are age appropriate. We will celebrate 
Halloween on the 31st after snack. Your child is 
welcome to bring snacks to pass out as well as a 
costume to change into, if your child’s costume 
comes with weapons, please leave them at 
home.  Reminder if your child needs to eat 
breakfast at the center, they need to be here no 
later than 7:30 on school days. Happy 6th 
Birthday to Alex on the 2nd and 
Happy 10th Birthday Addison on the 8th!  
 

  Emma and Jamie   

 


